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Greetings! This is the June edition of our monthly

newsletter where we provide important updates and

share the exciting things happening across the

Marysville Joint Unified School District! This is our

last issue for the 2021-2022 school year. We will

resume publication in August, when we return for the

2022-2023 school year. If you have a special person,

program, or project that you would like highlighted in

the Gold Gazette, please contact our Public

Information Officer Courtney Tompkins at 530-749-

6154 or ctompkins@mjusd.k12.ca.us. 

TWO LHS STUDENTS 

NAMED TRI COUNTY ROP 

STUDENTS OF THE YEAR 



Greetings MJUSD Community, 

Happy Summer Break! This has been an exciting and

challenging year, and I am so proud of our students and

staff for making it to the finish line. 

This is our final Gold Gazette issue of the 2021-2022

school year. In this issue you will learn about our top

graduates, our HOPE summer reading program, and

our free summer meal program. You will also read

about some of our staff and students who were

recognized during the month of May. 

Throughout the year we have celebrated our students'

many accomplishments and cheered them on as they

won state championships and sporting events, earned

honors at music competitions, and had their artwork

displayed in museums, among many other outstanding

achievements. 

To culminate the year, we watched the graduating class

of 2022 walk across the stage and embark on the next

big journey in their lives. A BIG congratulations to our

graduates! Each of our high schools had a 98%

graduation rate and our Alternative Education Program

had an 89% graduation rate. We also promoted quite a

few 8th graders to 9th grade! I would like to

acknowledge the tremendous effort and level of care

that our staff put into making these events special and
memorable for graduates and their families, and extend

a big thank you to our parents and guardians for your

continued support. 

As summer recess begins, we will continue to enroll

new students and prepare for the 2022-2023 school

year. If you have a student who will be attending our

schools next year, including in preschool, transitional

kindergarten or kindergarten, please register them as

soon as possible in your neighborhood school as spots

are filling up quickly. 

I wish each of you a fun, safe, and restful summer and

look forward to seeing you when school resumes on

August 11. It has been an absolute honor to be able to

work and serve the entire MJUSD community. 

Sincerely, 

Fal Asrani, Ed.D. 
Superintendent
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CLASS OF 2022 BOASTS HIGH GRADUATION RATES AS MJUSD CELEBRATES STUDENT SUCCESS 

B y  C o u r t n e y  T o m p k i n s ,  P u b l i c  I n f o r m a t i o n  O f f i c e r  
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Congratulations to all graduates in the Class of 2022! This year we graduated more than 550 students from

Marysville High School, Lindhurst High School, Marysville Charter Academy for the Arts, and South Lindhurst

High School, an alternative education program. Our high schools graduated 98% of their seniors and our alternative

education program graduated 89%. We are so proud of each of you! Before the students walked across the stage to

collect their hard-earned diplomas, we sought out a bit of wisdom from the top 5 graduates at each of our

comprehensive high schools. Here is what they had to say: 

Marysville High School Graduation

Ceremony on June 3, 2022. 

Lindhurst High School Graduation

ceremony on June 2, 2022. 

Marysville Charter Academy for the Arts

Graduation Ceremony on June 1, 2022. 

South Lindhurst High School Graduation

Ceremony on May 31, 2022. 

LINDHURST HIGH SCHOOL 

What are your plans after high school and why did you choose that? I plan to attend UC Davis to study

immigration law. 
 What was the best part about your school that you want the community to know? The Counselors! Especially

Mrs. Covella. She has been there for me since my freshman year. I want her to be recognized for being such a great

counselor. 
 What is your message to the class of 2023? Try hard and do well, but don’t over stress about your grades. You are

more than your grades!  

   Daisy Ramos Lemus 
1.

2.

3.

What are your plans after high school and why did you choose that? I am planning to attend UC Davis to study

political science and human resources with the main goal of becoming an immigration lawyer. I chose this because I want

to be able to help other people get better opportunities like I have received. People around the world need to see they have

those kinds of opportunities that aren’t given to them in their homeland.
What was the best part about your school that you want the community to know? The opportunities and

resources we have at Lindhurst that helped me to grow as a person and academically. I am in the top 5 graduates of my

class because I took advantage of those opportunities, which allowed me to grow.
What is your message to the class of 2023? I hope that they all cherish the time they have in high school. It is very

important to have time for one’s self in order to grow as a person. I hope they take time to reflect on everything they’ve

done. It’s very important to live in the present.

   Jessica Fernandez
1.

2.

3.

What are your plans after high school and why did you choose that? After high school, I intend to achieve a

Bachelor of Science Degree in Mathematics. Then get a Master of Science in Mathematics Education at Chico State.

Throughout the years of being in the K-12 system I have realized that there is a dire need for Mathematics teachers, and

it’s a subject that I am passionate about. 
What was the best part about your school that you want the community to know? Lindhurst High School has

many opportunities. There are a variety of programs such as Upward Bound, Dual Enrollment, and even Construction

classes. Lindhurst doesn’t only focus on sending students to college; the school focuses on helping the students succeed

throughout college and even when they decide not to go the college route.
What is your message to the class of 2023? Enjoy high school. While you may be pressed to focus on your education

by your parents and even teachers, have fun. Education isn’t the end all be all, in fact some of you reading this may only

have a year of schooling left before you go straight into life. The clubs and sports are there for a reason - utilize it!

   Zechariah Smith
1.

2.

3.



What are your plans after high school and why did you choose that? After high school I am going to Yuba

College. I chose this path for financial reasons. After Yuba, I will transfer to a 4-year university. From there, I will become

an elementary school teacher. I adore being around kids and want to be a positive impact in their life. 
What was the best part about your school that you want the community to know? The best part about MCAA is

the community created here. This school acts as a safe space full of love and support. 
What is your message to the class of 2023? My message to the class of 2023 is to live each day with kindness. If you

are kind to yourself and others, you are beyond successful. 

   Jordan Castagna 
1.

2.

3.
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What are your plans after high school and why did you choose that? My plan after high school is to attend UC

Davis and major in Electrical Engineering. Growing up, I’ve always been curious about how electronics function so this

will be a great chance for me to learn more about it.
What was the best part about your school that you want the community to know? A key part of Lindhurst that

I want everyone to know is how inviting and close-knit our school is. Many people are of different races and ethnicities so

there isn’t really any discrimination between everyone. Therefore, many friend groups contain people from different races.
What is your message to the class of 2023? My message to the class of 2023 is don’t doubt yourselves and have as

much fun as you can in your final year of high school. When applying for colleges and scholarships, you might get the

feeling that you aren’t smart enough or special enough. I just want everyone to know that every person is unique in some

way. It may seem normal to you but to others it might not be. Since it’s also your final year of high school, just remember to
attend as many school events as possible and really experience how high school is one last time. This was my plan and it

seemed to work out so I hope it does for others as well.

   Andy Vang
1.

2.

3.

What are your plans after high school and why did you choose that? My plans after high school are honestly

vague. I have a small tendency in wanting to major in Nursing, where caring for others is what I think I do best. I also

want to major in Chemistry, to become a Pharmacist. For now I have chosen to attend Yuba College and figure out what I

really want to do in life, whether it be a nurse or a pharmacist, I believe that I will one day know what I really will be

passionate about.
What was the best part about your school that you want the community to know? The best thing about

Lindhurst that I want the community to know about is the teachers and staff themselves. They are truly one of the best,

always caring for and supporting those that need it. Not to mention the bond that you build with these teachers that truly

do take another step. These bonds are what makes one want to stay and learn, to want to come to school and give your

best. With these teachers, I was able to become who I am, someone who has only strived for the best. 
What is your message to the class of 2023? Dear Class of 2023, your every second at school matters. From building

bonds with others to the immense school work ethic, everything is important. Your last year of high school will flash just

like mine, from attending my first senior event, senior sunrise, to literally just a week before graduation, I truly have

given my all and appreciated every single bit that has happened to me. One big thing is don’t procrastinate, follow your

teacher’s late work protocol, just like how I often do, don’t be like me and turn stuff a little late, just get it done and be free

of worries. Appreciate what you have and don’t let anything drag you down. Senior year is one of the most important

years, here you’ll learn much, so enjoy your last year just like I did mine and see what life truly has to offer.

   Ger Yang
1.

2.

3.

MARYSVILLE CHARTER ACADEMY FOR THE ARTS  

What are your plans after high school and why did you choose that? I will be attending the University of

California, Los Angeles. My intended major is Neuroscience as I hope to enter the medical field. I will be entering as a

pre-med in hopes of going to medical school to become a physician. 
What was the best part about your school that you want the community to know? The best part about MCAA

is the community. Every student is included as collaboration is a fundamental ideal at MCAA. In addition to inclusion,

one of the best parts about MCAA is the arts program. We have many departments dedicated to teaching students how to

use their creativity. 
What is your message to the class of 2023? To the class of 2023, you should make sure to always follow your dreams.

You should always work hard because hard work and perseverance pays off in the long run. 

   Kevin Briceno 
1.

2.

3.



What are your plans after high school and why did you choose that? I plan on going to UC Davis for an Animal

Science degree. After that, I’ll try to go into Davis’ veterinary program. I hope to open up my own veterinary clinic/ranch

eventually, but getting this education is the first step.
What was the best part about your school that you want the community to know? This school encourages so

much growth and exploration. Artists grow and blossom so much here, whether it be music, photography, painting, or any
other medium this school has to offer. If you come to this school with a smidge of creativity and interest, it will grow into

whatever you make it to be. 
What is your message to the class of 2023? It can get hard in your last year, but make the most of it. Join new clubs

or audition in the plays and musicals. Try new things and make use of the talents and skills that were grown in this

school. Have fun and enjoy the rest of your time here.

   Caitlin Dobson 
1.

2.

3.
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What are your plans after high school and why did you choose that? I am going to Chico State and majoring in

Business and Marketing. 
What was the best part about your school that you want the community to know? Marysville offers a lot of

opportunities to get involved in clubs, CTE courses, sports and after-school activities.
What is your message to the class of 2023? Enjoy every part of high school and stay on top of your work because it

all pays off! 

   Makayla Grimm
1.

2.

3.

MARYSVILLE HIGH SCHOOL 

What are your plans after high school and why did you choose that? I am taking a GAP year because I don’t

want to rush into anything. 
What was the best part about your school that you want the community to know? The best part about MCAA

are the teachers and knowing how reliable they are. 
What is your message to the class of 2023? My message to the class of 2023 is “Don’t procrastinate.” 

   Reaghan Hanan 
1.

2.

3.

What are your plans after high school and why did you choose that? After high school I plan on attending Yuba

College then transferring to a UC. My goal is to pursue a career in the medical field.
What was the best part about your school that you want the community to know? The best part about my

school (MCAA) that I would want the community to know is the various opportunities this school has to offer. Having

such a positive and encouraging environment that supports so many interests such as art, music, dance, etc. really made

the experience joyful. 
What is your message to the class of 2023? My message to the class of 2023 would be to enjoy it as much as you can

because your senior year really does fly by. Your hard work pays off in the end so celebrate and make your senior year a

special one. 

   Simrandeep Kaur 
1.

2.

3.

What are your plans after high school and why did you choose that? I will be attending the University of

Nevada, Reno and majoring in Nursing with a minor in Public Health Sciences. I chose this path because I am passionate
about health care and the university is respected and close to home. 
What was the best part about your school that you want the community to know? The best part aside from the

sports is that we have the opportunity to take dual enrollment classes to get our associates degree done faster. 
What is your message to the class of 2023? Take every opportunity you are given your senior year and enjoy this

last year with your friends. Marysville has given me such a joyful last few years and it is bittersweet to be saying goodbye

so soon.

   Grace Mallen
1.

2.

3.

What are your plans after high school and why did you choose that? I will be attending Brigham Young

University in the fall on the Pre-Med track. I don't know exactly where life will take me, but I know that it's my calling to
save lives. I will be taking a break from school after two semesters to serve a mission for my church, and I am so excited to

love and help others along the journey. 
What was the best part about your school that you want the community to know? MHS grows with you.

Everything that you give to it along the way will be seen in our students and community. 
What is your message to the class of 2023? Listen to the cliches. High school really does flash by. Take it one day at

a time, and just love every minute of it. 

   Jenna McMartin 
1.

2.

3.
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Two Lindhurst High School standouts were named Tri County ROP Students of the Year during a luncheon

celebration on May 19. Jaskirat Singh was recognized as ROP Dental Assisting Student of the Year and Jesus

Almanza-Cruz was named ROP Automotive Student of the Year.

TWO LHS STUDENTS NAMED TRI COUNTY ROP STUDENTS OF THE YEAR 

b y  J a m i  L a r s o n ,  D i r e c t o r  o f  C o l l e g e  a n d  C a r e e r s  

Jesus Almanza-Cruz is a second year auto student at Lindhurst High School. When Jesus
enrolled in the auto class two years ago, he had very little automotive experience or

mechanical knowledge. He worked hard the past two years and applied his newly developed

skills on designing and rebuilding the class project truck. Jesus also made improvements on

his own vehicle. He rebuilt the suspension on his Acura Integra, including coil over shocks,

sway bars, brakes, wheels, tires, body modifications, electrical and stereo equipment upgrades.

Aaron Boyd, Automotive teacher, is very proud of how much Jesus has grown as a young man
and how driven he is to learn. Jesus completed both the Automotive and Ag Mechanics
pathways while at Lindhurst. His future plans include going to Yuba College, studying
automotive, and becoming an automotive mechanic.

What are your plans after high school and why did you choose that? I will be attending the University of

Nevada, Reno. I want to go there because they have a great nursing program. 
What was the best part about your school that you want the community to know? Marysville High School is a

great place because it is very diverse and includes everyone.
What is your message to the class of 2023? Enjoy high school because it goes by very fast. 

   Kayla Sweeney
1.

2.

3.

What are your plans after high school and why did you choose that? My plan after high school is to go to UC

Davis to major in Biology because I want to become a doctor. Helping people has always been a dream of mine and I

found that I could help the most people as a doctor. 
What was the best part about your school that you want the community to know? The best part about

Marysville is the amount of work athletes and coaches at this school put in to better themselves. I love how when you

truly care about something, there is always a teacher there to help you further this interest. 
What is your message to the class of 2023? My message to the class of 2023 is that with hard work and dedication,
you can achieve anything. Having a positive attitude helps when situations are tough and no matter how hard the work

gets, you will get it done. 

   Victoria Uriostegui
1.

2.

3.

Jaskirat traveled from Lindhurst High School to attend the Dental Assisting class at Marysville
High School. Jaz is responsible, motivated, and serious about pursuing a dental career. Daniela
Pomeroy, Dental Assisting teacher, credits Jaz with being a great influence in the class. Every
day, he came to class prepared and ready to learn. As a team player, he was always willing to
help other students in the lab and encouraged his classmates to work hard. When the school
went on lockdown, Jaz quickly made sure everyone was safe before standing by the door to
make sure no one could get in. Jaz helped promote the Dental Assisting class by interviewing
with a local radio station and participating on a districtwide CTE video. He also volunteers in

the community. Jaz applied to the University of Pacific with the goal of becoming a dentist.

The Dental Assisting pathway at Marysville High School and the Automotive pathway at
Lindhurst High School are made possible through a partnership with Tri County ROP. Tri County ROP provides

the teacher and supports the class with textbooks and operational supplies.

On May 26, Tri County ROP and the Sutter County Superintendent of Schools acknowledged 14 Marysville Joint

Unified School District students for completing the Dental Assisting pathway in a special ceremony at Boyd Hall.

ROP Dental Assisting

Student of the Year Jaskirat

Singh and Dental Assisting

Teacher Daniela Pomeroy. 

ROP Automotive Student of

the Year Jesus Almanza-Cruz

and Automotive Teacher

Aaron Boyd. 
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MJUSD RECOGNIZES OVER 200 EMPLOYEES FOR THEIR YEARS OF SERVICE 

B y  C o u r t n e y  T o m p k i n s ,  P u b l i c  I n f o r m a t i o n  O f f i c e r   

On May 24, we had a special recognition ceremony to honor employees for their varying years of service to the

Marysville Joint Unified School District, including some who have worked here for more than 40 years. Wow!

More than 50 people attended the ceremony and a total of 208 staff members were recognized. The honorees

will also be receiving an award in August for their years of service. Thank you all for your outstanding

commitment, compassion, and dedication to our students and our community. 

The entire school came out to honor founding Edgewater principal, Mrs. Lori

Guy, in what they called their “Shark Send-Off” on Wednesday morning, June 1,

2022. Students in each grade level had been practicing songs during their

weekly music classes to prepare their good wishes and goodbyes. Mrs. Guy

leaves her position after 13 years to perform a new role as Director of Data in

the District Office. 

Edgewater Elementary School first opened its doors on August 17, 2009 and

Mrs. Guy was part of its vision even before it was built. Once she found out the

news that she was to be the school’s principal, she interviewed contractors and

looked over extensive building supply lists that included even the nails that

were going to be used on the job. She attended the groundbreaking ceremony

and continued to oversee every step of the process. Following the site opening,

Mrs. Guy cultivated an atmosphere where students, teachers, and staff were

treated like a family and the motto “teamwork makes the dream work” became

words to live by.

It was nice to see and feel the community spirit at Edgewater during the “Shark

Send-Off” two days before the end of the school year. The program included a

series of heartfelt songs to express gratitude and well wishes. First to perform

were the kindergarteners with “I’m so Glad to be Here,” “Good Wishes To You,”

and “Baby Shark.” Each consecutive grade level came to the outdoor stage to

sing, culminating with a 6th grade performance of “Time of Your Life.” The

final song brought tears to many eyes, including Mrs. Guy’s. Following each

grade level performance, Mrs. Guy smiled and personally thanked each student.

Memories in “Shark Style” were definitely added to those in attendance that

day. 

EDGEWATER HOSTS 'SHARK SEND OFF' FOR PRINCIPAL LORI GUY

B y  E r i n  P e l f r e y ,  E d g e w a t e r  M u s i c  T e a c h e r  

Outgoing Edgewater Principal Lori Guy thanks

students for their "Shark Send Off" performances. 

Employees are recognized during a ceremony on May 24, 2022, for their years of service to the Marysville Joint Unified School District. Employees pictured have worked in the district for at least 10

years and some for at least 25 years. 

Outgoing Edgewater Principal Lori Guy during the

"Shark Send Off" event on June 1, 2022. 
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NUTRITION SERVICES TEAM COOKS UP BARBECUE LUNCH FOR STAFF DURING PD DAY

B y  C o u r t n e y  T o m p k i n s ,  P u b l i c  I n f o r m a t i o n  O f f i c e r   

On Monday, June 6, the Nutrition Services team cooked up a delicious barbecue lunch for staff during the June 6

Professional Development day. Certificated and classified staff members who attended the lunch in the

Marysville High School cafeteria were served hamburgers, hotdogs, potato salad, chips, and watermelon. Yum!
Professional Development sessions were offered for teachers on June 6-7 and for administrators on June 7. In

total, 444 staff members attended PD sessions. The lunch was organized by Superintendent Dr. Fal Asrani as a

way to thank employees for all of their hard work during the 2021-2022 school year. 

Classified and certificated staff members enjoy a delicious barbecue lunch during the June 6 Professional Development day at Marysville High School. 

MJUSD OFFERS FREE SUMMER MEALS TO ALL CHILDREN AGES 18 AND UNDER 

B y  C o u r t n e y  T o m p k i n s ,  P u b l i c  I n f o r m a t i o n  O f f i c e r   

Did you know that the Marysville Joint Unified School District offers free meals to

children age 18 and under throughout the summer months? This includes all children

within our community, whether they reside here or not. Something unique about our

program is that we continue to serve hot meals daily. Some of our most popular menu

items are made in house from scratch, including lasagna, chicken alfredo, and pizza.
We also offer kid favorites like grilled cheese and hamburgers. Yum! 

Although the district is not required to provide free meals to children during summer

break, we recognize that hunger doesn’t take a vacation. There are many families in

our community who rely on the food we provide students while they are in school

five days a week, which is why our Nutrition Services Director Amber Watson opened

up this program to the community in 2013, when she started working at the district. 

During the months of June and July, meals will be served at Cedar Lane, Kynoch,and Edgewater elementary

schools, as well as at Lindhurst High School and the OPUD Pool in Olivehurst. The free summer meal program

started providing lunches this week at Cedar Lane Elementary and will be operating at all five sites starting

Monday, June 13. 

The district receives funding for the free summer lunch program from the US Department of Agriculture

(USDA), and the funding formula is based on the number of meals served. One of the funding requirements is

that the meals are consumed on site by students. Please know that we want to serve as many meals as we can so

the community can help us by participating in this program so we can continue providing this service. In the

summer of 2019, prior to covid-19, we served 15,825 lunches through the summer meal program! During the

summers of 2020 and 2021, we modified our system to serve multiple meals a day curbside to members of our

community. 

For more information about our free summer meals, please see this above flyer or visit www.mjusdnutrition.com

and click on Summer Meal Program to find dates, locations, and times, as well as a calendar of daily menu items.

You can also follow the Nutrition Services team on Facebook for updates and information. Please note, the free
meal times listed are for children who are not attending summer school since enrolled students will be served

free breakfast and lunch daily. 

https://www.mjusdnutrition.com/district/marysvillejusd/files/22-23%20School%20Year/Summer%20Flyer%2022.23.jpg?_t=1654271641
http://www.mjusdnutrition.com/
http://www.mjusdnutrition.com/
https://www.facebook.com/MJUSD-Nutrition-Services-105487584527660
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The Marysville Joint Unified School District Career Technical Education (CTE)

programs were represented in full force at the Yuba County Office of

Education's Roll and Stroll event on Saturday, May 21. A section of E Street in

downtown Marysville was blocked off for the event that included a car show,

tractor show, motorcycle show, art show, craft fair, chili cook off, kid zone, live

music, and food trucks.

CTE PROGRAM ON FULL DISPLAY AT MARYSVILLE ROLL & STROLL 

b y  J a m i  L a r s o n ,  D i r e c t o r  o f  C o l l e g e  a n d  C a r e e r s  
a n d  E l i z a b e t h  P r e s t o n ,  A d m i n i s t r a t i v e  S e c r e t a r y  I I I  

CTE Automotive student Robert Castillo III earned first

place in the under 18 category for his car.  

Aaron Boyd, Automotive teacher, spent the day with his students at the car show. Mr. Boyd was beaming with pride

when LHS student Robert Castillo III was awarded placed first in the under 18 category for his car. Unfortunately,

the class vehicle that students restored from headlight to tail light did not place, but provided miles of learning

during the project. Arboga teacher Debbie Jones won Best Hot Rod. Congratulations to all MJUSD staff and students

who participated. A big round of applause for Elizabeth Preston who coordinated MJUSD’s presence at the event.

The Roll and Stroll was created by Ken Hamel, Yuba County Office of Education, and company to benefit CTE

programs in Yuba County.

For the first time ever, Lindhurst High School’s Air Force Junior

ROTC program earned accolades from the Department of the Air

Force Education and Training Command. The awards received

include the Distinguished Unit Award With Merit, Distinguished

Unit Award, and the Outstanding Organization Award. 

Only the top 10 percent of the 870 AFJROTC units worldwide earn

the Distinguished Unit Award. These awards recognize the

personal growth and accomplishments of cadets, contributions of

the instructors as mentors, and the support of the school and local

community during the 2021-2022 school year. 

Of the prestigious award, outgoing Principal Bob Eckardt said

“Our unit could not have reached these heights if it wasn't for the

abilities and dedication of both our instructors Colonel Robert

Stambaugh (retired) and Master Sergeant Gregory Volkman

(retired). They have rebuilt our JROTC program into a model unit

and they did it mostly during a pandemic. Just one more reason

why everyday is a great day to be a Blazer!”

B y  B o b  E c k a r d t ,  L i n d h u r s t  H i g h  S c h o o l  P r i n c i p a l  

LHS AIR FORCE JUNIOR ROTC PROGRAM WINS AWARDS 

Jacob Flavell teaches Superintendent Dr.

Fal Asrani how to lay a weld bead during

the Marysville Roll and Stroll on May 21,

2022.

How better to showcase our CTE programs than featuring a few impressive students?

Madison Escheman and Jalene Valle not only represented MHS FFA but they delighted

strollers with their vast knowledge of the district’s CTE programs. Classmate Jacob Flavell

tested people’s welding aptitude on the virtual welder. He even taught Superintendent Fal

Asrani how to lay a weld bead.

A giant thank you to the CTE teachers who made the MJUSD end of the street come alive

with construction displays, tractor, virtual welder, and culinary treats. Jim Walz,

Construction teacher; Tim Levitt, Culinary teacher; and Chase Bisby, Ag teacher, made the

day fun and educational. Photos on the new MHS tractor were a big hit with the young and

old alike. Mr. Walz brought the shed his students constructed during the Design Build

Competition at Consumnes River College this spring. Attendees had an opportunity to try

their hand with a few power tools the students used to build the shed.
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Arboga Elementary
Principal Eric Preston

530-741-6101
epreston@mjusd.com

Browns Valley Elementary
Principal Heather Marshall

530-741-6115 ext. 3804
hmarshall@mjusd.com

Cedar Lane Elementary
Principal Rebecca Evers

530-741-6112
revers@mjusd.com

Cordua Elementary
Principal Heather Marshall

530-741-6115 ext. 1804
hmarshall@mjusd.com

Abraham Lincoln 
Principal David Jones

530-749-6105
djones@mjusd.com

Covillaud Elementary
Principal Kari Ylst

530-741-6121 ext. 4004

kylst@mjusd.com

Dobbins Elementary
Principal Duane Triplett
530-692-1665 ext. 1204

dtriplett@mjusd.com

Edgewater Elementary
Principal Lori Guy

530-741-0866

lguy@mjusd.com

Ella Elementary
Principal Jennifer McAdam

530-741-6124 

jmcadam@mjusd.com

Foothill Intermediate 
Principal Ashley Vette

530-741-3204
avette@mjusd.com

Johnson Park Elementary
Principal Tracy Pomeroy

530-741-6133

tpomeroy@mjusd.com

Community Day School
Principal David Jones

530-749-6105

djones@mjusd.com

Kynoch Elementary
Principal Derek Morrison

530-741-6141 
dmorrison@mjusd.com

Linda Elementary
Principal Zachary Schulz

530-741-6196
zschulz@






Lindhurst High School

Principal Bob Eckardt

530-741-6150 ext. 2503
beckardt@mjusd.com

Loma Rica Elementary
Principal Ashley Vette

530-741-4204

avette@mjusd.com

Marysville Charter 
Academy for the Arts

Principal James Lohman 
530-749-6156

jlohman@mjusd.com 

Marysville High School
Principal Shevaun Mathews

530-741-6108 ext. 3102

smathews@mjusd.com

McKenney Intermediate

Principal Joe Seiler

530-741-6187 

jseiler@mjusd.com

Olivehurst Elementary
 Principal Rob Gregor
530-741-6191 ext. 5804

mrgregor@mjusd.com

South Lindhurst High School
Principal David Jones

530-749-6919
djones@mjusd.com

Yuba Feather 
 Principal Duane Triplett

530-675-2382

dtriplett@mjusd.com

Yuba Gardens Intermediate
 Principal Jim Hays

530-741-6194 ext. 7004

jhays@mjusd.com
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Adult Education School

Principal Bob Eckardt

530-740-6420
beckardt@mjusd.com


